Dear FS1 parents/carers, 
In Nursery, we will be starting our own library system where you and your child will be invited into nursery to chose a book and take it home.  We know that reading helps children in so many areas of their learning, especially when widening their vocabulary and developing their writing skills. 
Every Thursday, you will be able to accompany your child into school and select a new book from our selection of carefully selected books. You will take the book home in their own book folder and then return the book to school the following Tuesday so that we can restock the library. 
Our first Library Day will be Thursday 12th October. We ask that the books are taken straight home with you and returned the following Tuesday.
If you have any questions about the library system, please feel free to ask myself or Mrs Cookson. If you cannot attend the nursery to select the books for any reason please do not worry as we will ensure we find time that day for your child to chose a book and take it home with them.
May I also take the time to say that our class blog is updated weekly with our week’s learning and your child may feature in photos on there too so be sure to take a look! A copy of this letter will be attached to the top of our blog page. 
Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs Hebron (FS1 Class teacher) 

